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	Date
	Event
	Location
	Time
	Page

	Thur, Aug 7
	China Friendship Night; Baseball
	Joe Bruno Stadium
	6:15 PM
	1

	Sun, Aug 24
	Welcome Picnic
	Bethlehem Town Park
Pavilion A
	12:30 PM
	2

	Sep 26 - 28
	Eastern Regional Conference
	Virginia Commonwealth University
	
	2

	Sat, Sep 27
	China Culture Festival
	State Museum
	10:00AM
	2

	Nov 5-15
	USCPFA National Leaders Trip to China
	China
	
	1







WELCOME PICNIC FOR STUDENTS AND SCHOLARS 


SUNDAY, AUGUST 24


261 Elm Ave. Park in Bethlehem


Pavilion A (a/k/a small pavilion)


     Be sure to join us to give a great big welcome to the incoming and returning students and scholars that attend the colleges and universities in our area.  The picnic starts at 12:30 PM.  USCPFA members please bring a dish (salads, desserts and other dishes) to share with our friend.  Hot dogs and buns will be provided by USCPFA. There will be games, Frisbee, volleyball and good conversation. RSVP is required. Please contact Mel at 449-8817 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:melschinafriends@yahoo.com" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com� to confirm your attendance and ride if needed.


We suggest that you use Map Quest on the web to find the best directions from your starting point: � HYPERLINK "http://www.mapquest.com/" \t "_blank" �www.mapquest.com�.
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NEWSLETTER INFORMATION


Next NL Deadline August 15


  We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor Ping Peng, 1572 Dean Street, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or email at pping2001@hotmail.com. Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information. Next deadline: August 15th, 2008.











More News





Steering Committee meetings are open to anyone interested on July 15h and August 19th 7:00 PM at 112 Chestnut St. Albany. 


�








JOIN THE FUN ON AUGUST 7 AT CHINA FRIENDSHIP NIGHT BY ATTENDING THE TRI-CITY VALLEY CATS BASEBALL GAME


On Thursday August 7 we will have our annual China Friendship Night at the Joe Bruno Stadium on the Campus of HVCC in Troy. This is an opportunity to enjoy a professional baseball game when our local Tri-City Valley Cats play the Aberdeen, Maryland Ironbirds. There is always a lot of entertainment and contests at these games. Tickets will be inexpensive or free, depending upon the number attending, as the number of free tickets is limited. 


The game begins at 7 PM. We have reserved seats. We'll meet before the game at about 6:15 PM and enter as a group. Exact details will be given to each person who reserves a ticket. We expect that many students and scholars from China will be joining us. Members share in explaining the game to those who have never seen one  


Make your reservation now for a night of baseball, friendship and fun. Tickets must be reserved in advance by contacting Mel at 449-8817 or � HYPERLINK "http://us.mc355.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com" \t "_blank" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com�.


  








Coming Soon:


       Baseball: China Friendship Night in Troy


 	August 7


Welcome Picnic in Delmar


August 24























President


Kirk Huang’s


Message








MANY ENJOY ANNUAL MEETING and PICNIC


  On Sunday June 15 over 40 friends (about an even number of Americans and Chinese) enjoyed our annual meeting and picnic. It was a great opportunity to talk about summer plans, greet old friends and meet new friends. The crowd included several very young children and some "oldies but goodies" too. There was lots of great food (both American and Chinese) - in fact those attending brought so much good food to share that "Chef Kirk's famous grilled hot dogs" were passed up by many! There was singing (Lou Spelich and Bob Baum led us in singing rounds) and Bob favored us with some instrumental renditions of traditional favorites. We all joined in on songs such as "Home on the Range" and "She'll Be Coming Round the Mountain".�  The annual meeting began with the election of chapter officers (held every other year). Rezsin Adams reported for the Nominations Committee which renominated Kirk Huang as President, Bob Swire as Vice President, Nancy Meyer as Treasurer  and Alison Stonbely as Secretary. As there were no additional nominations from the floor all four were unanimously re-elected. Everyone one applauded and thanked them for their excellent dedication to building US-China Friendship. Kirk pointed out that it takes more than the officers to organize all of our events and thanked all the others that have helped. He mentioned that our Steering Committee, which plans our activities, meets once a month and that all friends are welcome to join this committee or volunteer to help with any one specific activity.�  Many activity chairs then reported. Of particular interest was the large amount that our chapter and the CCC had collected for China's earthquake relief. It was mentioned that the CCC efforts, which the USCPFA has supported, had raised over $160,000 so far. Upcoming programs that were mentioned included our trip to the Tri-City Valley Cats Baseball Game (see separate article) in early August, the late August "Welcome" Picnic, the USCPFA September 27 Regional Conference in Richmond Virginia and our annual Chinese Culture Program in September at the NYS Museum.














Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bob Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-461-6331 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� Phone: 518-482-7675


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084)











Type of Membership


Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar





Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name _____________________________________________________________________		





Address _________________________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip _____________________________________________





Phone ________________________________________				    Circle one of the above





Email _______________________________________________________________________ 		     Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o 


Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter * Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.











SEMINARS


  The speaker at the May 15 Sunday afternoon meeting at the Colonie Library was Peter Huston, his topic: The History of the Peking Man as an Example of East-West Cooperation. Huston gave a fascinating lecture on the archeological finds in China in the 1920s of fossil teeth and skulls, at the time the oldest hominid man, 500,000 to 1,500,000 years old. The fossils were hidden for safe-keeping during WWII and never found again.


   Prof. Paul Miesing made the presentation on Sunday, June 1 at the Guilderland Library. His topic: A Peek Behind the Bamboo Curtain of Chinese Business. His lecture was packed full of information about business and trade, the stock market, the banking system and some of China's problems, including the gap between the rural and urban standards of living. Remarkable changes have taken place in the last ten years and the economy and trade with the United States and the rest of the world continues to grow.


INTRODUCTION TO HANGZHOU


  Hangzhou is the capital of Zhejiang province and its political, economic and cultural center. With its famous natural beauty and cultural heritages, Hangzhou is one of China's most important tourist venues.


  The West Lake is undoubtedly the most renowned feature of Hangzhou, noted for the scenic beauty that blends naturally with many famous historical and cultural sites. In this scenic area, Solitary Hill, the Mausoleum of General Yue Fei, the Six Harmonies Pagoda and the Ling Yin Temple are probably the most frequently visited attractions. The "Ten West Lake Prospects" have been specially selected to give the visitor outstanding views of the lake, mountains and monuments.


  One of the most important parts of traveling is to taste the local delicacies. Hangzhou dishes are noted for their elaborate preparation, sophisticated cooking and refreshing taste. We recommend that you try Beggar's Chicken (a chicken baked in clay), West Lake Fish in Sweet Sour Source (vinegar coated fish fresh caught from the lake) and Dongpo Pork (braised pork), etc












































A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�. 











�





It was an honor to be re-elected the President. Thank you very much for the support. My goals are to pursue the growth of the Chapter, both in memberships and activities; and continue the good working relationships with Chinese Community Center. As always, your suggestions and ideas are welcome and appreciated. 


Summer is here. With schools over and warm weather, I hope you and your family have been enjoying the summer. We plan to have the usual baseball game and welcome picnic in August. Hope to see you at the events. Have a great summer! 


			Kirk








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084
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* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" service to obtain program information and reminders 





Our Chapter 


Gives to Earthquake Relief


 


 Our chapter of USCPFA has raised more than $1200 for earthquake relief in Sichuan. Thanks to all our members and friends who contributed generously. All of the money raised will go to China Red Cross. Of the 1200 plus raised, $500 was given as our pledge to the Chinese Community Center's hugely successful earthquake relief fundraising effort. We will forward the rest directly to the Red Cross in China. Other USCPFA chapters in the US are also contributing.


    If anyone would like to give to earthquake relief but hasn't done so, you may write out a check to USCPFA and write Earthquake Relief at the bottom. Send your check to Nancy Meyer, c/o USCPFA, 1034 Madison Ave., Troy, NY 12180. Donations may be tax deductible.


�


The mascots of the 2008 Summer Olympics in Beijing





Culture Corner








CHINA FESTIVAL AT STATE MUSEUM


   Our USCPFA chapter is sponsoring a China cultural festival Saturday, September 27th at the New York State Museum from 10 AM until  5 PM. Our program was so successful last year, the State Museum in Albany invited us back.


  The schedule of events hasn't been fixed but you can expect a hands-on calligraphy demonstration, PowerPoint presentations from Chinese students highlighting the attractions of their home provinces, musicians, singers and more. This event is free and open to the public. 


  So save this date!  September 27th.








 


USCPFA National Announces November Special Trip to China


  The USCPFA National has just announced that the Special Invitation Trip, for active USCPFA members, will be going to China Nov. 5-15, 2008. A national USCPFA committee will review the applications and select those who will participate. Applications must be received by August 1. Those selected will be notified by August 15. The cost of this trip is estimated to be between $2,000 and $2,500 (depending upon final airfare arrangements). What a wonderful opportunity to be on a special visit hosted by our friends at Youxie (our counterpart in China) with USCPFA members from all over the USA. Applicants must have been involved in our chapter committees and events (and better yet, have attended/been involved in Regional/National events-were you on our 2005 Convention Committee?). If you are interested please contact Mel for details and forms. As these special tours are held generally biennially, if you are not already an active member, why not begin not by becoming active? Contact any of our chapter officers to discover the many opportunities available for volunteers. 











EASTERN REGIONAL CONFERENCE IN RICHMOND, VA


September 26-28, 2008


    A number of details have been announced about the Regional Conference to be held a Virginia Commonwealth University in Historic Richmond, Virginia. The theme is SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN CHINA. This is a great way for active members and those interested in becoming more active to meet/get to know our regional leaders and plans. 


  Staring on Friday Sept. 26 the Welcoming Committee will greet registrants at the airport.


  A great rate has been arranged at the Historic Linden Row Inn (see contacts below*) in Downtown Richmond, VA � HYPERLINK "mailto:lindenrowinn@richmond.com" �lindenrowinn@richmond.com�. The conference registration fee is only $20.00


  The formal conference opening is at 9:30 AM Saturday when Mel Horowitz will preside over the Regional Business Meeting. An exciting event will be the first formal welcoming of the new Central Virginia Chapter and news of other organizing committees. This will be followed by lunch at 11:30.


  Presentations on the agenda include:12:30 p.m. Update on China’s Agenda 21: Embassy Official; 1:00 p.m. Sustainable Development in China, Dr. Sheryl Baldwin, Professor,


  Virginia Commonwealth University; 2:00 p.m. Martial Arts Demonstration, Mr. Lonnie Calhoun, Director of International Student Program,Longwood University, Farmville, Virginia; 3:00 p.m. Ningxia Water Project, a power point presentation, Mel Horowitz; 4:00 p.m. authors Jean Faglie ("The China I Know: A Memoir") and Jack Spain will answer questions and sign book copies. A special Dinner at local restaurant with all participants will be at 7 PM (cost on your own). Times of sessions are subject to change as the program is refined. 


For those who can stay, ask for details about a Sunday, September 28, 2008 Richmond Historical Sites tour. Please let us know ASAP if there is interest in this. Our chapter can arrange a tour. 


*For questions as to accommodations or conference details, please call Sophie Salley: 804-355-7628  (email � HYPERLINK "mailto:sasalley@yahoo.com" �sasalley@yahoo.com�) or Diana Greer: 804-737-2704 (email � HYPERLINK "mailto:uscpfarichmond30@yahoo.com" �uscpfarichmond30@yahoo.com�). Rooms are held under the name of Diana Greer or Jean Faglie. You can also contact Mel for more information














